
 
  

WEEK 
EVENTS 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Welcome to our Autumn Term. Last Monday we had our 

start of year service for children in Year 1-6 at St. Wilfrid’s 

Church. This sets the tone for the term and year ahead at 

Mobberley CofE School. The message of the service was 

about being a gift to others. 

 

In order to promote the Christian Values in school the VIP 

has been rebranded as our ‘Values In Practice’ award. 

Children who are chosen to wear the red sweatshirt are 

those who have consistently exhibited one of our 12 

Christian values in the previous week. The termly winners 

will be invited to a ‘Movie & Popcorn Evening’ to 

celebrate their achievements. 

 

Reception class will be included in our weekly awards 

when they have settled into their class and understand 

the various merit awards we operate in school and how 

they can work towards them. 

 

The children are settling well into their new classes. I do 

hope that as many of you as possible are able to attend 

the ‘Greet the Teacher’ meetings this week where you 

can learn more about your child’s class routines. 

 

There is a coffee morning this Friday 21
st
 September for 

all new Reception parents. Please join us in the school 

hall after dropping off your child. This will be followed by 

the PTA’s AGM, also in the school hall (around 10:30am). 

All parents are invited to attend the AGM. 

 

All children should have brought home a (pink) letter 

about the special ‘Mobberley Remembers’ 

commemoration marking the 100 year anniversary of the 

end of World War 1. This will take place this Saturday  

22
nd

 September at 1pm at St. Wilfrid’s Church. Please 

return the slip if you would like your child to take part in 

the service. Children can wear their own clothes. 

 

Damien Stenson 
Headteacher 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE

ATTENDANCE 

GOOD TO 

BE GREEN 
VIP 
Values In Practice 

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Reception ~  

Year 1 - Leila Chown 

Year 2 - Jack Price 

Year 3 - Luca Brookes 

Year 4 - Zach Leighton 

Year 5 - Katie Gallagher 

Year 6 - Daisy Carroll 

All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last 

week. 

Reception ~ 96.55% 

Year 1 - 96.33% 

Year 2 - 99.66% 

Year 3 - 100% 

Year 4 - 97.69% 

Year 5 - 97.50% 

Year 6 - 98.46% 

Well done to Year Two & Year Three, our Key 

Stage 1 and 2 class attendance winners. 
 

Reception ~  

Year 1 - Henry Taylor 

Year 2 - Sanah Morris 

Year 3 - Jack Sherran 

Year 4 - Sam Kynnersley 

Year 5 - Aiden McLachlan 

Year 6 - Freya Buckley 

All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last 
week. 
 

Our VIP’s this week, proudly wearing the red 

sweatshirts for demonstrating our Christian 

Values, will be: 

Reception ~  

Year 1 ~ Bella Sherran (Respect) 

Year 2 ~ Freddie Howarth (Respect) 

Year 3 ~ Charlie Morton (Respect) 

Year 4 ~ Katie Campbell (Respect) 

Year 5 ~ Anya Clayton (Generosity) 

Year 6 ~ Charlie Valentine (Perseverance) 

Green with 235 House Points 

Mallory 225 

Wilfrid 217 

Griffin 216 

Well done to Green! 
 

17TH SEPTEMBER 2018 



 

OTHER 
NEWS 
Message from MOPS 

On behalf of Linda and myself, we would both 

like to say a huge thank you to the children, 

parents and school staff members for their kind 

words, good wishes, cards and gifts. 

  

It was most unexpected, greatly appreciated and 

we were both completely overwhelmed. 

 

Thank you all once again for all the happy 

memories that will remain close to our hearts 

 

Margaret and Linda 

 

 

Data Collection Sheets 

Thank you to all of those parents who have 

returned their data collection sheets and 

permission forms. Please complete and return 

these as soon as possible if you haven’t already 

done so. It is particularly critical that we have up 

to date medical information in order to manage 

and monitor this in school. 

If any details change during the year (e.g. 

address, telephone, email etc.) please make sure 

that you advise us in writing immediately. 

 

 

Dinner Monies 

Dinner monies for this half term / term are now 

due. Please ensure that whether you pay weekly, 

half termly or termly that accounts are settled in 

advance of dinners being taken. 

Cheque payments should be made payable to 

‘Cheshire East Council’.  

 

 

After School Club 
There are a few spaces left on Mondays and 

Tuesdays in our’ Temporary’ After School Club 

which is running on Mondays and Tuesdays 

(3:30-5:30pm) until the half term break. 

Sporting Clubs & Fixtures 
There are lots of sporting clubs and fixtures 
established and planned for this half term. 
Please make sure that you return permission 
slips for fixtures straightaway so that we can 
ascertain whether we have enough participants 
to field a team to represent school. Please speak 
to us if transport is an issue as we can help liaise 
with other parents and PE staff so that your child 
can take part. 
Please note that any cancellations of clubs or 
fixtures due to bad weather will be communicated 
to parents by text. We will try to advise you as 
early as possible in the day so that you have 
enough time to make alternative arrangements 
for your child. 
Children should have the correct (named) PE in 
school all of the time so that they can take part in 
their PE lessons, clubs or sporting fixtures. 

 


